
August 29, 2018

Your Worship Fred Eisenberger
City of Hamilton
City Hall, 71 Main St.W., 1st Floor
Hamilton, ON  L8P 4Y5

Dear Mayor Eisenberger:

Ministry of 
Community Safety and
Correctional Services

Office of the
Fire Marshal and 
Emergency Management

25 Morton Shulman Avenue
Toronto ON  M3M 0B1
Tel:    647-329-1100
Fax:   647-329-1143

Ministère de la 
Sécurité communautaire et
des Services correctionnels

Bureau du
commissaire des incendies et
de la gestion des situations d'urgence

25, avenue Morton Shulman
Toronto ON  M3M 0B1
Tél. :      647-329-1100
Téléc. :  647-329-1143

It is the responsibility of municipalities to ensure they are in compliance with the 
Emergency Management and Civil Protection Act (EMCPA). 

The Office of the Fire Marshal and Emergency Management (OFMEM) has reviewed 
the documentation submitted by your Community Emergency Management 
Coordinator (CEMC) and has determined that your municipality was compliant with the 
EMCPA in 2017.  

The safety of your citizens is important, and one way to ensure that safety is to ensure 
that your municipality is prepared in case of an emergency.  You are to be 
congratulated on your municipality's efforts in achieving compliance in 2017.

I look forward to continuing to work with you to ensure your continued compliance in 
2018.

If you have any questions or concerns about the compliance monitoring process, 
please contact your Emergency Management Field Officer. 

Sincerely, 

Jon Pegg
Chief of Emergency Management

Connie Verhaeghe - CEMCcc:
Katrina Grantis - Field Officer - Golden Horseshoe Sector
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